
Submitter: Maurice Yoder 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3076 

The Second Amendment needs to be read and re-read again and again. Especially 

the last four words of this document that protects our rights. These are rights given to 

us by God Almighty. They can only be taken away by the entity that gave them. I 

realize a lot of politicians feel they are God, but you are not. This bill is very 

unconstitutional and should not even have any hearing to waste your time. This is all 

I have to say on this matter. Stop taking away our Gd-given Rights. 


